
July 24, 2009

Janet Voth

Jackie Voth

Designing Spacez

Just a quick note to thank you very much for the great work you and your company did for me on my

listing on Sierra Morena Blvd SW. When I originally listed the home, I didn't hold out much hope for a

sale on it. It was poorly decorated and in tough shape. The first few showings were not positive. That's

when I called in the experts, Designing Spacez. You and your team were prompt and within 3 days we

had a total proposal from you for the home and the when the owners accepted it, you were very quickly

and professionally in and out. My clients enjoyed your professionalism and the enthusiasm and

knowledge of both yourself and Jackie. C

Your construction team did a great job on the new deck and retaining wall, the decorating team did a

fantastic job on the painting and staging. Your crews cleaned up after themselves and left things shining.

Mike and Chris seemed to have a real handle on the construction side and all work was completed very

skilfully and in a timely manner. Needless to say, the home SOLD to the next buyer that went through!!

This was about the 20th home you and your team have done for me, and I have really found a great

benefit to your services. The homes sell quicker and for more money, and that makes my clients and me

happy.

I will certainly continue to include you and your team as a part of my listing package ... as I now consider

Designing Spacez as part of my team. Your gift letters for staging make it easy for my clients and I to get

organized with you. I just thought after 20 homes and 20 sales, you earned a big thank you! Continued

success and will look forward to a great business relationship, in my 31 years of Real Estate experience,

it makes me wish I had Designing Spacez 30 years ago.

Kind Regards,

Sheldon Zacharias

Associate Broker

Re/max Realty Professionals

www.sheldonzacharias.com

http://www.sheldonZacharias.com

